
December 30, 1969 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
.Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 20701. 

Dear mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letters of November 22 any 23, 1969. 

The FBI report of an interview in November 1762. with Frederica S. is withheld from research. 
' 

Enclosed is an electrostatic copy of the envelope for FBI Exhibit There is ne envelope for Gemplission Document 87, Secret Service Ce.terl Nu: deer 308, which, as yon_ knew, is a tranalsticn 	FBI Exhibi+ 1-57. We do not know of any FBI or Secret Service reports ef further investieeee concerning these records. 

Page 7W. 3f Cammiusi .Y current 7 is withheld from research ht the re. ozes', of the Federal Bureau of Inveetigation. COpies of other documents requested are enelesed. 

In regard t.. your telepnene request, the fellowing reoerde ea-,re bee:, eeFeee: 
CREST PENA 

CD 12b, nege Lci 
CD 13rJ7, 	pee.es 

Summc 	to appear bef..:re the 'Zemmession, I page. 17etiositiee, July 21, 	33 Pags. 

RIT8)29.3 PENA 

Denosition, 'Title 21, 

Sincerely, 

HE2BaT PMEL 


